


To Our Neighbors and Readers of this Update

As the project manager for the Haley’s Ditch cleanup work, I want to take this opportunity to 
thank each of you and your families for being patient with our team as we have worked this 
past year to clean up the site.

Early on in this process many of you expressed an interest in knowing what we were planning to 
do, what we were doing and when we were doing it. We heard that request and we acted upon 


